Highpoint Health

ASCENSIon

with Saint Thomas

Information for doing a telemedicine visit with Southern TN Pediatrics
Sewanee RHC

Please call the office 10-15 minutes before your oryour child's
appointment to check-in with the front office and thenyou will speak to
the nurse before logging in with the link that was sent to you

All forms will need to be filled out before your scheduled time and sent
to usvia email at strhssewaneepeds@lpnt.net, if we don’t receive the
forms before or at the time of your appointment then the appointment
may have to be rescheduled.

Forms can be found on our website sewaneepediatrics.com in the
general information section and then fillable forms. If not able to do
them on the website, you can request for us to email them to you. We
may also send a text link to the cellphoneon file with the forms that are
needing to be filled out.



